
 
 

UNDERWRITING BULLETIN 
 
To:   All Florida Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From:  WFG Florida Underwriting Department 
Date:  May 27, 2015  
Bulletin No.: FL-2015-09 
Re:  Data Call – Confidential 
 
In order for your Data Call information to be confidential, F.S. 626.84195(1)(a) requires a request from you that the 
data be kept confidential.  Therefore, if you intend for your data to be confidential, you should include a request in 
the comment section of your Data Call submission, as follows:   
 
“All information provided for the Data Call is to be kept confidential pursuant to F.S. 626.84195.” 
 
If your data has already been submitted, you may send a statement to OIR requesting that the data be kept 
confidential.  You can send that request to OIR at: TitleAgencyReporting@floir.com and include the name of your 
company; your agency license number; and your OIR file log number. 

 
NOTE:  This Underwriting Alert is directed to WFG National Title Insurance Company’s policy issuing agents and is not intended 
to reflect negatively on the person(s) or entity(s) listed herein.  The contents of this Alert should not be shared with third 
parties. 

 

D: (407) 792-1094 | C: (407) 399-7553 | Web: www.wfgnationaltitle.com 
 

DISCLAIMER: 

This message is intended for the sole use of the addressee, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and 
exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee you are hereby notified that you may not use, copy, 

disclose, or distribute to anyone the message or any information contained in the message. If you have received 
this message in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply email and delete this message. 
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